Mayor’s Report
For

January 6, 2020 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest: The Assembly is seeking letters of interest
from Borough residents to serve on the Public Safety Advisory Board until the
October, 2020 Municipal Election.

Letters of interest may be mailed to Clerk Thompson at PO Box 329,
Petersburg, AK 99833, emailed to dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or dropped
off at the Clerk’s office in the Municipal Building at 12 S. Nordic Drive. For
more information, please contact Clerk Thompson at 772-5405.

National Marine Fisheries Public Hearing on Proposed Humpback
Whale Critical Habitat Designation: The National Marine Fisheries
Service will hold a public hearing regarding their proposal to designate
coastal waters off Alaska, Washington, Oregon and California as humpback
whale critical habitat beginning at 4:00 p.m. today in the Assembly
Chambers.

Here's to 2020!: Wishing everyone a healthy, happy and prosperous 2020.



